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INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING

March 29, 1933

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University, Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have your letter of March 23rd and assure you 

that it was no inconvenience for me to change the 

date of my visit to Montreal. In fact, I think it 

was very kind of you to suggest to me the conflict 

in the two lecture dates and to give me the oppor­

tunity to select a date which would make it more 

convenient for your people.

I trust I may have the pleasure of meeting you 

on my visit to Montreal.

Very sincerely yours

ter Rautenstrauch
Prof, of Ind. Engr.

WR/c


